Headteacher

John Galvin

Petworth CofE Primary School

South Grove, Petworth, West Sussex, GU28 0EE

Tel: 01798 342369 **Fax:** 01798 343195

E-mail: offfice@petworth.w-sussex.sch.uk
Website: www.petworth.w-sussex.sch.uk



5th October 2017

Dear Parents/Carers,

Next week we will be thinking about Harvest and why Christians celebrate at this time of year. We will be making soup on **Wednesday 11**th **October** using both bought vegetables and also those from our class allotment. These will include potatoes, courgette, carrots and butternut squash.

If you are happy for your child to take part in this activity, please complete the slip below.

Yours sincerely	
-	
L. Kogden	
Laura Fogden	
Oak Class Teacher	
Oak Class Soup Making on 11 th October	
I am happy for my child 11 th October.	to make soup on Wednesday
My child has the following allergies:	

SignedDate......Date